Chaplaincy Funding
Term 2 2016


We are very excited to announce that we have received funding from the Department of Education to employ a part time school chaplain. The role of the Chaplain is to work alongside students, staff and the wider community to improve the wellbeing of all students. 
Shayla will be joining the Undercliffe Public School staff in term two and will work with students within the classroom and on the playground to develop self-confidence, social skills and fair play.
Shayla has worked in local high schools and has implemented programs based on self-respect, resilience and self-esteem. 
We are very excited to see how this new program improves the culture of our school as our students become more confident, independent learners.  
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